
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 Press Notice   
 

 

The Human Rights Commission of Sri Lanka calls for a detailed report from the IGP relating to 

the B report filed by Keselwatte police against a group of lawyers who allegedly had organised a 

protest dated 18th January condemning the Attorney General's interference with the judiciary. 

 

In particular, the Commission is concerned on what basis this B report had been filed and which 

laws have been violated. An inquiry will be held in the commission after it receives this report.  
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